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“Leading The Muslim Community”

CAPE TOWN - SOUTH AFRICA

Mr Ganief Hendricks
President of Al Jama-ah
Deputy Minister of Social Development

Re: Congratulations Mr Ganief Hendricks (Al Jama-ah)

On behalf of the Cape Town Ulama Board, we would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations on
your recent appointment as the Deputy Minister of Social Development in South Africa. We are
pleased to see a dedicated and experienced individual like yourself take on such an important role in

our government.

Your years of service and commitment to the people of South Africa as the President of Al Jama-ah
have not gone unnoticed, and we have no doubt that you will continue to work tirelessly for the
betterment of our society in your new position. We are confident that your leadership and skills will be
of great benefit to the Department of Social Development and the people it serves.

We wish you all the best in your new role and look forward to seeing the positive impact you will have
on the lives of many individuals in our country. May Allah grant you wisdom, strength, and success in
all your endeavors.

Sincerely,
The Cape Town Ulama Board
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